Go Maths

In 2009 all classes will be working with the Go Maths program.  Improving Numeracy  levels in the school will be a major focus next year.   As part of this program all students K to 6 will have Maths text books  as part of their school work.  The cost to parents for these Go Maths Texts will be $30 per student.  Parents may to choose to pay for these before the holidays or at the start of the new school year whichever is convenient. Thanks to those parents who have already paid.
Holiday Information
School is due to resume for students on Wednesday 28th January, however there is a distinct possibility of industrial action by teachers during the first two days of the term.  I advise parents to keep up to date with media reports as this time approaches.

School ground are closed during the holidays and I would ask anyone who notices people in the grounds without approval from the Principal to contact  School Security  on 1300880021.
Surveys
As part of our annual review of approaches that are used at the school I am asking parents to complete two short surveys to do with Maths and Student Welfare.  The surveys are being sent home with this newsletter.  If you could return them to school before the end of term it would be appreciated.
Issabella African Drumming Classes
Abermain Public School Hall
January 10&11th
1 hour classes
$5.00 per student
10am - 11am
call 0404505016
Cookbook ?????

Year 6 Fun Day Friday is out of uniform.

As this is our final newsletter for 2008 I would like to wish every family a happy and safe holiday.
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